
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: 09/17/2020 

Item description/summary: 

Discuss possible project locations for the Per Capita Grant.  
 
As discussed in committees, OPUD received a Per Capita Grant in the amount of $177,952. During 
committee, possible project locations for use of this money included Tahiti Village Park(s), Lindhurst 
Memorial Park, and Johnson Park. Tahiti Village would be a great location, but the amount awarded 
wouldn’t be enough to do much in the empty site. Since I will be putting together a grant application 
for the Tahiti Village Parks as part of the Statewide Park Program (Prop 68), I would suggest waiting 
until we have a decision letter before moving forward with plans for Tahiti under the Per Capita 
Grant. Should we receive Prop 68 money for Tahiti, we could spread the Per Capita Grant to multiple 
park locations, either replacing existing amenities or adding new ones.   

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

There is a match required for the Per Capita grant. If the full amount allocated to us is used, we would 
be required to give a match of $44,488 

 

Employee Feedback 

Positive 

 

Sample Motion: 

Discussion only 

Prepared by: 

Christopher Oliver, Public Works Engineer  

 

 


